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Citizens’ Panel refresh: update 

 
 
 
 
At the Management Committee meeting of 16 June 2010 it was agreed that 
a refreshment of the Citizens’ Panel membership be undertaken.  This 
refreshment is currently underway. 
 
The focus of the refreshment has been on the removal of panellists who 
have not responded to recent surveys and the recruitment of new members 
to take their place. 
 
Letters to those being removed from the Panel have been issued alongside 
recruitment questionnaires to potential new members.   
 
Hexagon Research and Consulting foresee the refreshment being completed 
by the end of September and will produce a report on the recruitment 
exercise and the characteristics of the new panel at that time. 
 
Anyone who is being removed from the panel will be sent details of how to 
get involved with community planning through local structures. 
 
 
 
Jane Fowler 
Head of Improvement and HR, Argyll and Bute Council  
 
 
  

For further information contact:  Chris Carr 
 Research and Information Officer, Argyll 

and Bute Council 
Telephone 01546 604260 

 


